
 

       
      

 
 

3 June 2020 
Dear Lord Goldsmith, 
 

How Parliament scrutinises treaties: written submission 
 
Please find enclosed a written submission from the Welsh Parliament’s External 
Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee to your inquiry into how Parliament 
scrutinises treaties. 
 
I would welcome an opportunity to discuss with you how we might develop a 
relationship between our committees and hope that our interaction in relation to 
this inquiry marks a useful starting point for further dialogue. 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 

David Rees MS 

Chair of the External Affairs and Additional Legislation Committee 
 
 
 
 
 
Croesewir gohebiaeth yn Gymraeg neu Saesneg. 
We welcome correspondence in Welsh or English. 

The Rt Hon. the Lord Goldsmith QC, 

Chair, EU International Agreements Sub-Committee, 

House of Lords 

 


